
 

 

 

 
 
10th June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory – Year 6 Production 
 
We would like to invite you to Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, dramatised from Roald 
Dahl’s story by Richard George and performed by Year 6 pupils on Thursday 20th and 
Friday 21st June in the Read Hall. There will be pre-show drinks from 6.30pm. The 
performance will begin at 7.00pm and will last for approximately 60 minutes. 
 
This play, based on the classic children’s tale about imagination, greed, chocolate and 
doing what’s right, follows five children’s tour of Willy Wonka’s chocolate factory. It is a fun 
production which will take its audience on a fantastical journey into the bizarre. 
 
If you would like to book tickets for either of these performances, you can do so online by 
following the link to the Parent Information Centre, Parents’ Booking System, 
Performances. There is a limit of 6 tickets per family. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at what should be a very entertaining evening.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms Basey and Mrs Chitty 


